
At least 18 children from the Muswell
Hill area have not been offered reception
class places at local primary schools.
They’re only the tip of the iceberg.
If your child has not been offered a place for September at
a local school of your choice you are not alone.

Muswell Hill Schools Crisis Group is campaigning for
more places at local primary schools.

For more information visit www.north10.com or email
mhscg@north10.com
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